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Come Join the Fun! 

Vacation Bible School Camp 
The week of August 1st – 5th 2022 from 9:00 AM to 12:00 NOON 

for Children aged 3 years to 6th Grade 
God Bless! We look forward to seeing you! 

 
 

 
Blue Claws Game 

Thursday August 4th 
 

What a wonderful 
opportunity to spend time 
together! Tickets were 
snapped up. Here’s hoping 
for a good game, great 
weather, and tasty snacks! 

Luther Memorial Church 
818 Tinton Ave 
Tinton Falls, NJ 07724 
(732) 542-2727 



You’re Invited to our 

next Game Night 
Saturday August 20th 
starting @ 6:30pm 
It’s time to play!   We’re back, 
with more games than ever! We 
have games for kids (kids at heart 
too!) and for adults, for hardcore 
gamers and people who have 
never played anything other than 

Go Fish! We have strategy games and party games, card, dice, and board games, 
games that take an hour and games that take 10 minutes. We’re looking forward to 
seeing our old friends and making some new ones too! Anyone is welcome to stop by 
and have some fun. Games are provided, but feel free to bring in a favorite if you’d 
like to share. Don’t forget a free Pizza dinner is included, too! 

 
 
 

Have you visited our 

Prayer Garden? 
 
There is a small, quiet, sylvan gem in the back of 
our property. Beautifully landscaped and lovingly 
maintained, it hosts a stone bench for sitting; 
Here you can pray, reflect, and enjoy a peaceful 
pause. Look for it down the hill behind the 
garage. Each season it holds a different charm- 
now it is in it’s summer glory. 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Traditional Worship Service has changed to start at 
10:30am for the summer. We will resume meeting at 
11:00am on September 11th 



Annual Clam Bake 
 LMC will again be hosting our 
annual Clam Bake. Thank you to 
Dave and Tina Kvedaras, who 
will coordinate this event to be 
held Saturday, September 10th at 
4:00pm at the church. You can 
sign up on the church bulletin 
board to let us know you are 
coming and what side you would 
like to bring or contact the church 
office. Tickets are $25.00 each 
and will be $30.00 after Sunday, 
August 28th. Please note, this is an 
adults only event. 

 
 

LMC Book Drop 
 
 Keep the books coming and don’t forget to check 
out the Book Swap table. Books will be placed in 
the donation bin app. 2 weeks after their turn on the 
table. 
 

 

 
 

LMC Church Garden 
Check out the progress in our garden! We have a new gate to make it easier to access 
the garden for maintenance. Thanks to Paul Krosnicki and Pastor Detrie for their hard 
work in building and installing the gate. We have crops coming in and more work to do 
to add our watering system. Contact the church office at 732-542-2727 to volunteer to 
help Victor Russomanno and Bryan Nesci as we spread the love of God by helping to 
feed our neighbors. 

LunchBreak Food Collection 
Keep those donations coming! Our 

bins are getting full but we can always 
use more. Thanks to everyone who is 
supporting this very special mission! 

 



Share the News! The deadline for September’s newsletter will be August 26th   
If you have stories, questions, or ideas e-mail us at ellen.illies@yahoo.com 

 

 
 
 
 

 
3rd  Paula Kalafsky 

6th  Nick Piescor 

10th Susan Brown 

12th Darian Atkinson 

14th John Marko, Jr. 

17th Tyler Genke 

 Nina Giordano 

 Carol Pignataro 

Carol Pignataro 

18th Erick Schoenberger 

22nd Brad Schoenberger 

Jace Detrie 

23rd  Jaqueline O’Connor 

24th Lise-Marie Maida 

Shaila Padilla 

25th Kwong Cho 

26th Nancy Atkinson 

 

 

 
 

Linda Moldoch Doug Duprey  Colton Farrell   Joyce Siney 
Yuet Cho Pastor Dale & Suzanne  Heidi Magenheimer Peter Foy 

Daniel Cantrell Ruth Ann & Pat McBee  Linda Lembeck The Smith Family 
Melvin Taylor Jerry Kastning  Mohamad Rev. Jonah Burakowski & family 

Devyn & Kayla Joseph Connie Wild  Joan Pignataro Tom Mirandi 
Gene Buckley Bob Hollenbeck  Joe Tetley Bobby Best Sister 
Harold Brown Emily Illies Jean Berich Angela Mirandi 
Ruta Colomb Sandi Carter Ed Blair, Jr. Connie Schulz 

Baiba Grinvalds Russ Baccaglini Rondia Crowford For the people of Ukraine 
Colleen Carlo Colin Vince Vargas Family of Doug Mikula, Jr. 

Cynthia Mayer Daniel McClendon Hanna Grace Family of Christine du’Bois 
Renee Sandra Erhard Gilbert Saltzman Family of Sterling Rodgers 

Birth of baby Cleveland, Great-grandchild of Sandy Seckendorf Kathleen Landgraf 
 

Please e-mail us any prayer requests; or join the weekly email prayer group by contacting the church office at 
officeLmc818@gmail.com

 


